
From: Lynn MacLennan   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 4:22 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Premier Ford has shown that big business is all that is important to him.  He would like all farmlands 
paved and build those highways, he will be able to get to his cottage 5 minutes faster if 413 is built.  He 
thinks we all drive .  We would like 15 minute communities where we can go to the store walking or 
riding our bike, not driving.  He has made it very clear he does not believe in climate change and our 
wetlands and farms are only to be paved over.  He says we need homes but we know the homes he 
wants built will be for the elite, not the working class.  I guess he figures we will have to rely on other 
countries to feed us, something  like relying on other countries for our vaccine.  I will close, thank you 
and keep up the fight, no sprawl in Hamilton.  Lynn MacLennan 
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

